
Wingham Primary School  

27th November 2023  

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

It is beginning to feel Christmassy at school. The children in Reception and KS1 are busy rehearsing 

for their performances and we will begin to decorate the school next week. 

It has been a full on week with swimming, football matches, walks around the village and Y3 visiting 

Kent Life. 

Here is Year 2 on their walk in Wingham yesterday seeing if a dinosaur could live here. They        

concluded although there was some meat in the form of humans, dogs and ducks, Wingham would 

best suit a herbivore.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Both football teams played well yesterday, one team getting though to the next round despite playing 

against a quite physical team and the other holding their own against a strong team. Well done to 

everyone and thank you to the adults that took the children to the match. 

Exploring E-Safety at home  

Resource - Primary and Parents - Lego Build and Talk 

 

Lego, makers of those plastic bricks that really hurt when you step on them, have 

created some wonderful activities for children aged 6-9 years which we think 

would be very useful for parents. There are six different topics which are designed 

to help children navigate the online world safely, including conversation starters. The topics include 

cyber bullying, screen time, false information and others. All the activities and resources are free. See 

HERE for further information.  

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend. Ms Douglas  

 

Monday 27th November—9am Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Friday 1st December—PTFA Christmas Fair in school hall—3.20—5.00pm 

Monday 4th December—Donations for PTFA bazaar  AM drop off 

Tuesday 5th December—Reception Christmas Performance—2.15pm 

Wednesday 6th December— Year 1 Christmas Performance—2.15pm 

Thursday 7th December—Year 2 Christmas Performance—2.15pm 

Friday—8th December—Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

Friday 8th December—PTFA Christmas Bazaar—within school day—children only 

Monday 11th December—KS1 Film night 3.20—5.00pm (children will stay in school uniform) 

Wednesday 13th December—KS2 Film night 3.20—5.30pm 

Friday 15th December—10.30 KS2 Christmas Carol Service at Wingham Church. KS2 parents welcome. 

Friday 15th December—END OF TERM 2.15pm finish. CASH finishes at  4.15pm. 

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=8cdb4c8960&e=f28e56963e

